
TOWN OF SUGAR CAMP 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 
Posted on October 30, 2023 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Sugar Camp will hold its Annual 

Budget Hearing on Monday, November 13, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. at the Sugar 

Camp Town Hall.  The purpose of the hearing is to allow for public 

comment on the proposed budget for the year 2024.  A copy of the budget 

is available for inspection from Lauren Sowinski, the Town Clerk, by 

calling 715-272-1525. 
 


